Info

From: Kelly Bergsma <hikuprojects@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 1:50 PM

To: Info

Subject: Re: NIRB: Follow-up Regarding Hiku Projects “Re-Activated Quarry Pit" Proposal

Good afternoon,
| will follow back up when I’'m back from traveling. Monday would be the latest.
Quana

Kelly
On Tue, Oct 6, 2020 at 1:45 PM Info <info@nirb.ca> wrote:

Good afternoon Kelly,

Just following up in regards to your application and when should the NIRB expect a date of submission?

Should you have any questions or require clarification, please contact myself or Talia Maksagak, Manager, Technical Administration, at (867) 983-4605 or via

email at info@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Cassel Kapolak

Environmental Administrator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO

Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail info@nirb.ca

Web www.nirb.ca

Kelly Bergsma



